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April 18, 2018 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers, 
 
We wanted to let you know that Hamilton Police Service attended Sherwood Secondary School earlier 
today.  
 
Hamilton Police Service determined there were no threats to the school. Police remained on scene until 
we approached dismissal time, to interact with staff and students.  
 
We continue to work with our school community to ensure students understand the impact these types 
of threats have on the school environment. 
 
We want you to know that student safety is of the utmost importance at Sherwood. We thank Hamilton 
Police for attending our school this afternoon.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact our school at 905-383-3377.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Beth Woof 
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